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17th October 2023 

 

Year 6 Harry Potter Studios Visit 
Dear parents/carers, 

 

On Monday 10th June and Tuesday 11th June 2024 we will be taking year 6 to the Warner 
Brothers Harry Potter Studios Tour London. The children will take part in a workshop, take a 
tour of the studio and have the opportunity to ‘ride’ on a Quidditch broom. They will explore 
some of the sets and see many of the objects used in the films. 

 

To allow the children to receive the full impact of the experience the classes will be visiting 
on separate days. Miss Simpson’s class on Monday and Mr Scrupps’ class will visit on 
Tuesday. 

 

The cost of the trip is £39 per child, which includes the coach and entrance to the studio 
itself. To secure your child’s place please pay a deposit of £15 by 30th October. The final 
payment of £24 is due by 15th November, after this date we are unable to amend our 
booking. This is an exciting opportunity for the children; however, it can only take place if we 
secure enough parental contributions, otherwise the trip will be cancelled.  

 

The coach will be leaving promptly at 8am therefore you will need to ensure your child 
arrives at school for 7.45am. The coach will be leaving the studios at 5.30pm with the aim of 
arriving back at school by 8.30pm. A reminder of this information and further details will be 
provided nearer the time.  

 

Any further questions, please speak to your class teacher. 

 

Many Thanks, 

 
The Year 6 team 
 
 

 
 

 


